
 

 

       

        

Dt. 28.04.2022 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

The Ministry of Law and Justice has intimated that the guest list of the CMCJ Conference to be held on 

30th April 2022, has been pruned in light of the deteriorating COVID-19 pandemic to maintain social 

distancing. 

 In light of the above and as per the intimation, the participation of the students and faculty members in 

the CMCJ Conference stands cancelled.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            Sd/- 

Professor-in-Charge 

Law Centre-I, Faculty of Law 

   

 

 


